





21st January 2022

Dear Parent/Carer,

Headteacher Appointment

I am pleased to inform you that the Governing Board have appointed Mrs Natalie Frey to the post of Executive Headteacher of the Wye Forest Federation. As you will be aware, Mrs Frey has led the Federation schools as Acting Headteacher since last May. Governors are confident that under her continuing leadership as permanent Headteacher, both schools will continue to make excellent progress during the next phase of their development.

On behalf of the Federation governors, I would like to congratulate Mrs Frey and wish her well, together with all our loyal and committed staff. We look forward to working closely in partnership with parents and the local communities in Redbrook and St Briavels to ensure that children continue to enjoy the very best education possible.

Kind regards,

Mike Haines

Chair of Governors, Wye Forest Federation

Striving Together To Be The Best We Can Be

REDBROOK CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY SCHOOL REDBROOK, MONMOUTH, NP25 4LY

Tel: 01600 713501

Web: <u>www.wyeforestfederation.co.uk</u> Email: <u>admin@redbrook.gloucs.sch.uk</u> ST BRIAVELS PAROCHIAL CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY SCHOOL AND EARLY YEARS HIGH STREET, LYDNEY, GL15 6TD

Tel: 01594 530428

Web: www.wyeforestfederation.co.uk Email: admin@st-briavels.gloucs.sch.uk